O Rt
Qur asks in the 2025

Federal election

Dietitians Australia is calling on the Federal Government to commit to policies and actions

that will improve the health and wellbeing of all Australians.

These include requests in Primary Care, NDIS Pricing and Early Childhood with a focus on
chronic health conditions, NDIS therapy supports, and early childhood nutrition to better meet

consumer needs.

Read more in our briefing paper.

Related media releases:

¢ If not now - then when? Government must make nutrition care more affordable
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